

Department of Energy

National Nuclear Security Administration Washington, DC 20585

March 9,2001

The Honorable John T. Conway Chairman Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 625 Indiana Avenue, NW. Suite 700 Washington, D.C. 20004-2901

Dear Mr. Chairman:

In a September 21,2000, letter, the Board forwarded a classified report of a staff review of the "Y- 12 W56 Dismantlement Campaign (U)." On January 13, 2001, the Department sent an interim response that committed to providing additional detail by March 2, 2001. Enclosed is a report that documents the planned path forward, provides a schedule, and addresses issues raised by the Board staff on the activity. Defense Programs has reviewed this information and concurs with the content. The specifics associated with this path forward, schedule, and the issues were discussed with Board Staff during a site visit the week of February 5,2001.

If there are questions, please contact me or have your staff contact David Beck of my staff at 202-586-4879.

Sincerely,

John A. Gordon Administrator

Enclosure

cc w/o enclosure: M. Whitaker, S-3. 1

When esperators from encionures, transpersion positivos:



